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The KHS PTO relies upon the help and support of energetic parents whom volunteer their time and 
talents to make the high school experience more meaningful and memorable for our students.  Please join 
our organization as your membership fee, along with our PTO fundraising dollars, allows us to sponsor 
activities and so much more. 
 Kenston PTO volunteers are role models in our schools acting in the best interest of our Kenston students, faculty/staff, and PTO. 
As such, all volunteers will strictly adhere to the PTO Code of Conduct, PTO By-Laws and Kenston Local School District policies 
including but not limited to appropriate language and behavior, awareness of confidentiality, attending strictly to the specific 
duties and areas for which I have volunteered. 
I understand that by not adhering to the Kenston PTO Code of Conduct, PTO By-Laws and the Kenston Local School District 
policies my volunteering privileges may be revoked.   

 

mailto:khspto.president@kenstonapps.org

